
Pro Bono Newsletter – Black History
Month
Pro Bono  |  March 1, 2024

  Our latest Pro Bono Newsletter reflects on Black History Month, Gibson Dunn’s longstanding commitment to addressing racial justice
and equity issues, and the many racial equity-focused matters to which our lawyers dedicate tens of thousands of pro bono hours each
year.  These include efforts focused on advice to Black-owned small businesses, representing nonprofits and organizations serving the
Black community across the U.S., criminal justice reform, litigation defending the rights of individuals targeted by law enforcement while
peacefully protesting the murder of George Floyd, and police reform and accountability efforts, among other matters. View Newsletter
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